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Response to media speculation

In regard to media speculation that appeared today in the Australian Financial Review regarding
Australand, Mirvac Group (“Mirvac”) [ASX: MGR] confirms previous statements that we regularly
evaluate M&A and other opportunities that we believe are consistent with our strategy and are value
enhancing to our securityholders. We do not comment on individual specific opportunities but we do
have an ongoing process that looks at opportunities that arise from time to time.
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